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Christmas Nativity 
A massive well done to all of the children 
for doing a brilliant job at our Christmas 
Nativity, they all sang and acted really 
well! Also a big well done to all of the  
parents for braving the cold. We hope you 
all enjoyed it as much as we did!

Christingle Service 
Please join us for this magical service and 
set you up for the Christmas to come. The 
service starts at 2pm at Christ Church. If 
your child has long hair, please ensure it 
is tied up for health and safety reasons. 
There will be a collection taken during the 
service, all proceeds will go to the  
Children’s Society. The children can be 
collected directly from the service. 

Envelopes
Please could we ask that any money 
that comes into school is in an envelope, 
clearly labelled with your child’s name, 
amount of money and reason for the 
money. Money pockets are available from 
the school office. These envelopes should 
be given to your children to hand into their 
class teacher. The school has strict audit 
procedures when dealing with money and 
we would ask that all parents please  
follow this whenever possible.

PTFA News 
The members of the PTFA have done a 
fabulous job fund raising. As well as the 
Christmas Fair, Hot Chocolate cones and 
reindeer food continue to be sold and  
following the children’s fantastic nativity 
they served soup and hot chocolate to 
warm us all up. Many thanks to all who 
donated. Funds raised will enable the  
children to enjoy extra activities and  
outings, such as the pantomime trip, 
which they may not normally get to do. 

Learning Behaviours
This week our focus has been on  
concentration, as this is so important we 
will continue this focus next week, where 
we will be looking at how we can break 
tasks into smaller pieces and plan how we 
are going to tackle a challenge.

We have awarded our first Brilly Tilly 
certificate this week! Well done Abbie in 
Owen Class.
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Thursday 20th December – School Christmas Party and Disco•	
Friday 21st December – Last day of the Autumn Term and Christingle Service at •	
Christ Church – 2:00pm

Log Reindeers
Fancy a log reindeer for Christmas? 
These are made by Eric Williams from 
donated logs. All of the money goes to 
the Hope House charity who look after 
sick children and their families.

You can order one at £15 each by ringing 
Eric on 01948 661851.

New Reception Building Work
Work is due to start at the beginning of  
January and therefore when we return on 
7th January you will see that there will be 
areas that you cannot enter as normal.  
 
Parents and visitors will not be able to use 
the front door, all paths to the  
reception and the carpark will be fenced 
off and out of bounds. This is for Health 
and Safety reasons and cannot be  
avoided. 

We would ask that if you have any queries 
either discuss them with the person on the 
back gate at drop off or pick up or if prefer 
you can call the school on 01948 880347.  
 
If you do need to enter the school for any 
reason please use the hall door. This will 
be locked so a bell will be there which will 
alert Miss Hamilton in the office to come 
to the door.  
 
Please bear with us at this time and  
hopefully it won’t take too long. 

Year 6 Confirmation
If you are interested in your Year 6 child 
getting confirmed, please pop into the  
office to pick up a form. Many thanks.


